


      63 Kingswood Road 
      Auburndale, MA 02466 
      dlurie@luriefriedman.com 
 
 
      June 5, 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 

Re: Larry Smith – 70 Kingswood Road, Proposed Additions 
Application for Special Permit for Parking 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

I write regarding the application of Larry Smith, 70 Kingswood Road, for a special 
permit for parking as part of his proposed additions to his house.  I have reviewed the Plan of 
Land for 70 Kingswood Road, Proposed Additions, as revised 5/15/23, along with a Front 
Elevation Plan dated January 30, 2023.  I own and reside at 63 Kingswood Road across the street 
from the additions proposed by Larry Smith.  Please be advised that I support issuance of the 
special permit for parking as depicted in these plans. 

 
 

    Very truly yours,  
 
    s/ David E. Lurie 

 
      David E. Lurie 
 
 
 



BRIAN BURBA 
64 Kingswood Road, Auburndale, MA 

June 5, 2023  

Special Permits / Planning Department 
City of Newton 
RE: Larry Smith Renovation Project, 70 Kingswood Road, 
Auburndale 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed parking 
plan for 70 Kingswood Road.  I specifically support the 
application for a Special Permit. 

Larry’s minimal design with strips and plantings down the 
middle of each parking spot, and with very limited change 
from the current parking location, are a welcome design. 

We appreciate the overall scale and design of the larger 
project, adding greatly to this small collection of cottages on 
the far end of Kingswood Road. 

Sincerely, 

Brian T., Burba 

64 Kingswood Road, Auburndale 






